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Respected members of the legislature, my name is Naomi Cowperthwaite. 
I am with the King’s Coalition for Abolition, and we introduced this bill, LD 975, 
because we want to see abortion abolished in Maine. You are elected officials. You 
answer to the people. Your duty is to make good, just, laws which have the wellbeing 
of your constituents in mind. However, you have not done this. You have made laws 
that allow for the murder of human beings in the womb, defenseless children. And 
you not only allow this, you protect those who perform the murder. You make Maine 
a place where even people from other states are welcomed to kill their children here. 
This is a perversion of justice! 
Humans are made in the image of God, and as such, they have value and dignity. You
bring upon yourself the just wrath of God when you slaughter His image-bearers. We 
pride ourselves on being such an advanced country and being all about human rights. 
What a lie! We protect the so-called “rights” to be called by your preferred pronouns, 
and for women to kill their unborn children. These are not rights! What about the 
right to life? 
The Constitution of the State of Maine states clearly that: “No person shall be 
deprived of life, liberty or property without due process of law, nor be denied the 
equal protection of the laws” This guarantees the right to life to all persons. However, 
we have misconstrued it to mean, “only those persons we deem worthy of our 
protection.” We are calling one group of people inferior, and treating them as less 
than us. People have done this many times throughout history, to the Jews in the 
Holocaust, to the African-Americans in the south, and now to unborn children.
You must repent of your evil, and turn to Christ in faith, that you may be saved. This 
is your only hope!
Your duty is to protect unborn children, and that is why I urge you to vote Ought to 
Pass on LD 975


